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Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Monday 7th December 2015 

 

Dear Parents 

 

I hope you are all well and nearly ready for Christmas.  We are very busy in school; the lead up to 

Christmas is certainly hectic. 

 

As we have now completed all of our 31 sounds your child will now be receiving a reading record 

book and a reading book.  We have signed off the sounds that your child knows so that you can 

practise the ones they still have to consolidate at home.  We will still be working on these in school 

alongside the blending of sounds. 

 

If you feel your child knows a new sound please could you let us know by writing a comment in 

your child’s reading record. 

 

We will put a box in the classroom for you to place the children’s book bags in if they need to 

change their books.  Please keep the books for 2/3 days as the children gain great confidence from 

re reading books, looking at the pictures and talking about the story. 

 

Best wishes 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs C Hainsworth   Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 
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